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Your Upcoming Events at Fairbrae: 
 
 

August 15th...Fairbrae World Games* (12-6pm) 
*Each family represents a country of their choice (will receive mini flag) 

 Games of skill, chance, utter luck and serendipity 
Ping Pong Tourney 

Biggest Splash contest 
Various food from around the world (volunteer potluck) 

Feel free to bring food of your choice to share 
 

Prizes 
  

And... 
Sept. 7th Labor Day BBQ, Music & Tennis Tournament 
 Mark it on your calendar now.  This year it will be mixed doubles 
for adults.  Tennis participants (adult and kids) please sign up in 
the office, or email: Steve@Fairbrae.com 
 

On-going.. 
Aquatic Fitness Class Thursday mornings 9-10am 

Zumba Gold (dance aerobic workout) on Tuesday mornings 9-10am 
Free for members (non-members $5.00) with certified instructor Irene Ortiz. 



Board of Directors: 
Robert Blackburn   President 
Bruce DaRos   Vice-President  
Jennifer Crewe          Secretary            
John Cwynar   Treasurer 
Laura Healy         At Large 
Joel Amzallag         At Large 
Rob Sheffer                   At Large 
Next board meeting will be on August 10th. 
in the Clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
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OFFICE HOURS: 

 August  M-Sun...8-11:00am, 5-7pm. 
Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

 
 

 

Congratulations... 
to Fairbrae’s swim team, the Manta Rays, for their victorious season and winning 
the league championship for a 3rd consecutive year. All members should be 
proud of how well our swim team has represented Fairbrae over the years. I 
know the swim team appreciates the support, use of the pool and patience of 
Fairbrae members while the swim team practices and participates in three home 
Saturday meets during the summer. 

Fairbrae is trying to gauge the interest of having week-long camps for 
youngsters involving fitness, arts and games, utilizing our clubhouse and out-
door area for next summer. If you wish to provide input, learn more and/or 

Fairbrae’s Lifeguard/Gateguard of the month are: 
 

June: Justine Darmanian lifeguard/Heather Rohrer Gateguard. 
July: Alison Rohrer lifeguard/Bobby O'Connell Gateguard. Each received vari-
ous gift certificates in appreciation of their hard work. I  want to thank all our 
guards for their wonderful help during all of our BBQ’s and our many special 
events.  Fairbrae’s lifeguards have been trained and are required to act in all 
emergencies. Please adhere to their requests when it comes to pool safety. 
Pool toys are used until they become an obstruction in viewing the pool. If a life-
guard loses sight of any child because of a pool toy then that toy will be removed 
Thank you for your support, Steve Chaney, Mgr. 


